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REPORT 



TO OUR DEAR DONORS IN SWITZERLAND, 
We are pleased to present you with a final report on the renovation of the Herzl School building in Kedma 
Youth Village which your generous donation made possible. 

As you can see from the enclosed photographs the renovation has succeeded in creating a warm and 
inviting educational environment that is so important for furthering the students' progress. 

Even though the renovation was expected to be completed only by February 2024, thanks to the excellent 
cooperation with the contractor, the project was completed before the students returned to the Village 
at the start of the new school year in September this year. The students, of course, were overjoyed to see 
the "new" school and the Village is confident that the modern new facilities will enhance their academic 
achievements. 

Once again, on behalf of the Village and its students, Keren Hayesod extends its warm thanks 
and appreciation to Keren Hayesod Switzerland for your generous support of the renovation 
project. 

All photographs courtesy of Amigour. 
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For further information please contact your local 
Keren Hayesod - UIA emissary or Projects Department. 

 

ADDRESS 
48 King George St. P.O.B. 7583 
Jerusalem 91074, Israel 

CONTACT 
Tel. +972-2-670-1836 | Fax.+972-2-670-1928 
Website: www.kh-uia.org.il 
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